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Florida Department of Environmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Bldg. ® 2600 Blair Stone Road ® Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Lawton Chiles, Governor Carol M, Browner, Secretary

June 24, 1991

Mr. James H. Scarbrough, P.E., Chief 
Waste Management Division 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region IV
345 Courtland Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30365

RE: RCRA Facility Assessment; FLD984171165 Safety Kleen - Sanford, 
FLD984171694 Safety Kleen - Medley

Dear Mr. Scarbrough:

In accordance with our Memorandum of Agreement and the Workplan, 
enclosed are the copies of the RFA's for the Sanford and Medley Safety 
Kleen facilities. Our recommendation for these two sites is to identify 
the proposed units as SWMUs with no further action required.

Should you have any questions, please call me or John Griffin of my 
staff at (904) 488-0300.

Sincerely,

Satish Kastury 
Environmental Administrator 
Hazardous Waste Regulation

SK/do

cc: Bob Kukleski, DERAiest Palm Beach 
Bob Snyder, DER/Orlando

Page 1


